
As a consumer, it is our right to be aware of ALL ingredients in products to allow us to make an 
informed  decision in purchasing the same. 
 

I WOULD DEFINATELY NOT PURCHASE ANY PRODUCT CONTAINING 
PALM OIL. 

 
The devastation to the Oranugtan population is on its way to being irreversible in a very short time & 
you are taking away our right to choose or support the Orangutans by not displaying Palm Oil on 
product labels. 
 
How can we make a difference if the truth is hidden from us? 
 
Lisa Stevenson 


